THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Robert W. Runcie Superintendent Of Schools

Telephone: 754-321-2600 Facsimile: 754-321-2701

December 19, 2013

TO:

All Principals and Assistant Principals

FROM:

Robert W. Runcie, Superintendent

Lisa Maxwell, Executive Director

Broward Principals and Assistant Principals (BPAA)

SUBJECT:

SALARY INCREASES FOR PRINCIPALS AND ASSISTANT

PRINCIPALS

Today the School Board of Broward County, FL (SBBC) and Shawn Cerra, President of BPAA, reached a tentative agreement regarding negotiated salary increases for the District's Principals and Assistant Principals. The salary increases are in parity with the negotiated increases received by teachers as intended under the Teachers Salary Allocation provided by the Florida Legislature. The increases are retroactive to July 1, 2013. The parties will work diligently to seek Board approval of the increases in January, 2014.

Should you have questions regarding the salary increase, please contact Employee and Labor Relations at (754) 321-2140 or your representative, Lisa Maxwell at (954) 830-3466.

Warmest regards to you and your families for a wonderful holiday!

RWR/AB/DWD/LC/LM:ng

c: Dr. Desmond Blackburn, Chief Performance and Accountability Officer Cadre Directors